November 15, 1974

Mr. & Mrs. Ardash Mardigian

16210 Greenlawn

Detroit, Michigan 48221

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Mardigian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $10.00,
which you were kind enough to make to the 60th
Anniversary Observances of the Diocese.

Our recéipt #19414 {s enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primmte

Enc.




